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8th March 2024

  

 

Mass for the Feast of St Joseph 

Our Lady of Lourdes Church 

Tuesday 19h March 

 

Dear Parents & carers, 

 

Your child has been invited to attend a Mass to celebrate the Feast of St Joseph at 

Our Lady of Lourdes Church on Tuesday 19th March 2024. 

 

We will be walking to Our Lady of Lourdes leaving school at 8.50am and returning to 

school at 10.45am.  Full school uniform should be worn, a coat may be taken in case 

of bad weather. 

 

Your consent is required for your child to attend this event, without it they will not be 

able to attend.  Please click on this link to give your consent to local trips held during 

the school day and your child’s record will be updated.  

Consent to local trips during the school day 

 

 

Should you require any further details of this event please do not hesitate to contact 

me at malonep@msj.bolton.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr P Malone 

Collective Worship Coordinator 

 

http://www.msj.bolton.sch.uk/
mailto:reception@msj.bolton.sch.uk
https://forms.office.com/r/2yCuZvhQpT

